Principal's Memo

April 1, 2021

Saints Peter and Paul School

660 Filbert Street, San Francisco, CA 94133

Sspeterpaulsf.org - 415-421-5219

Dear SSPP Community,

We are in the midst of Holy Week. It is the most sacred time of the year, for it is now that we will commemorate and remember the last week of Jesus' life on earth. These days are the days that are leading up to our great Easter Feast! The Lenten season of sacrifice and self-denial is about to come to an end, but this week is extremely important for all Christians. The greatest focus of the week is the Passion (suffering) and Resurrection of Jesus Christ and the events that led up to it.

Thursday (Maundy Thursday) - Holy Week Prayer

John 13:1-17; John 13:34-35

Lord God.

You sent your Son into the world, And before his hour had come, He washed his disciples' feet.

You had given all things into his hands.
He had come from you, and was going to you,
And what did he do?
He knelt down on the floor,
And washed his friends' feet.

He was their teacher and their Lord, Yet, he washed their feet. Lord God, help us learn from his example; Help us to do as he has done for us.

The world will know we are his disciples If we love one another.

Strengthen our hands and our wills for love And for service.

Keep before our eyes the image of your Son, Who, being God, became a Servant for our sake. All glory be to him who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, One God, now and forever.

Amen.



Upcoming Events

April 2-11 Easter Break

April 12 School Resumes 8th Grade Graduation Pictures

April 17: 10:00-11:00 First Holy Communion Zoom Meeting

April 24: 10:00-11:00 8th Grade Confirmation Zoom Meeting

April 26
Readmission Starts for the 20212022 school year.

Page 1 of 2

The faculty and staff of Saints Peter and Paul School wish you a wonderful Easter filled with Blessings. Enjoy your time off of school and we hope that you find some safe adventures to share with your family.

School will resume on Monday, April 12th. We will be welcoming some new in-person learners to our classrooms. When we return to school, we will have nine weeks of school left. During these weeks we are going to press forward to make sure that we cover every bit of learning that we need to cover. As we look forward to the new school year, we want each and every one of our students to be ready to spread his or her wings and fly through the 2021-2022 school year.

Have a beautiful Easter and holiday.

Dr. Harris Principal